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School Board Nominating Commission to Hold Public 
Information Sessions 

 

Towson, MD – The Baltimore County School Board Nominating Commission will hold three virtual public 

information sessions to give the public an opportunity to speak about its views and thoughts regarding 

the county’s Board of Education.  The Commission is charged with recommending to the governor 

nominees for appointment to the Board of Education of Baltimore County.  The public hearing will also 

permit stakeholders to gain a greater understanding of the hybrid School Board and the process in 

which the School Board Nominating Commission will follow to select nominees.  The meetings will be 

held virtually and the first one is scheduled for January 6, 2022, at 7 p.m.   

  

Members of the public are welcome to view or listen to the open session of the Commission meeting 

online via Zoom or by phone at 1-301-715-8592. The meeting ID is 841 3285 6202 and the Passcode is 

758841. 

 

 
 # # # 

 
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 

https://www.bcps.org/system/news
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84132856202?pwd=Z0ZiWHltOXFlVmVJNjRaQ3JDaTE4Zz09
http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

